
Hi, we are Andrea (30) and Juan (34) from Spain. 

We are both professionals, Andrea is an accountant and Juan is a professor of 
economics. We are a very polite and respectful couple, love healthy living (we don't 
smoke or drink alcohol), socializing with new people and discovering new places. 

We will arrive in Dublin on July 24, 2022, to find new job opportunities and staying 
in the country for a long time. We are interested in living the experience of 
integrating into the culture of the country and improving our level of English. 

Although we both have a good level of English, we would love to improve it through 
the social relationships we create during our stay in the country.  
We would love to find a hosting that would provide a pleasant and quiet 
atmosphere for at least three months until we find our own home. 

 Best regards.  Andrea and Juan. 


